
Sunday 7th January 2024 

Parish of Kilmore & Drumsnatt 

Monaghan Priests = 047 -81220. 

Fr Macartan Mc Quaid  

Fr Thomas Coffey  

 Parish Office = 047-57867 

Email:   kilmoredrumsnatt@clogherparishes.ie 

ST. MARY’S CHURCH MASS INTENTIONS  

Sunday 7th Jan  10.00am Maureen Sewell, Aughnacloy & DM of Sewell & O’Reilly families 
      Barbara Hurson, Dublin & Rooskey 

Saturday 13th Jan 10.00am Mass—no intention booked 

Sunday 14th Jan  10.00am Brian Mullan, Cabra 

Saturday 20th Jan 10.00am Mass—no intention booked 

Sunday 21st  Jan  10.00am Pat McGuinness, Aughnamallagh; John & Bridget McGuinness &  
      niece AnnMarie Kelly 
      John Francis Connolly, 9th anniversary, late of Nahill Smithboro & 
      Erdington Birmingham & DM of the Connolly family circle 

https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-church-2 

                                    ST. MICHAEL’S CHURCH MASS INTENTIONS  

 

Saturday 6th Jan      7.30pm Feast of the Epiphany 
      Frank & Mary Duffy, Drummuck & DM Murphy & Duffy families 

Saturday 13th Jan     7.30pm Joe Ward, Corcaghan 

Saturday 20th Jan     7.30pm Mass—no intentions booked 

https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-church-1  

AMOUNT RECEIVED FOR CHRISTMAS 2023 COLLECTIONS:  €8158.80 

AMOUNT RECEIVED FOR WEEK ENDING 31ST DECEMBER 2023:  €2930.37       Thank you 

https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-church-2
https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-church-1
https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-church-1


Congratulations to Nicola Thornton and Adam Brown who were re-
cently married in St. Michael’s Church,  Corcaghan. We wish them 
both  a healthy, happy  and blessed future together. 

Special Monaghan / Fermanagh Pilgrimage to Fatima last remaining places only 5 places left Ex Dub-
lin for Feast Day of Saint Anthony 9th-14th June 2024 visit Saint Anthonys Baptismal Font in Lisbon and 
house where he was born contact James Treacy 061921470 or 00353 61921470 

Queen’s University Catholic Chaplaincy – Alumni and Friends* Pilgrimage in the Footsteps of St 
Paul: Departing Dublin on 7 February 2024, the alumni and friends of the Catholic Chaplaincy at 
Queen’s University will make pilgrimage to Greece and Malta over 10 days, following in the footsteps 
of Saint Paul. Our tour with Marian Pilgrimages will offer a profound journey through various signifi-
cant locations associated with St Paul’s life and missionary travels, among them Athens, Thessaloniki, 
Phillipi, Corinth and Valetta. Pilgrims can experience a profound connection to the apostle, his teach-
ings, and the early Christian communities with which he is associated, while traversing these histori-
cally rich destinations. The pilgrimage is fully guided, with half-board accommodation in 4* hotels. 
The University Chaplain, Fr Dominic McGrattan, will provide spiritual direction and the Chaplaincy’s 
Director of Sacred Music, Marcella Walsh, will animate liturgies with music and song. For more infor-
mation and details on how to book, email Chaplaincy Director, Shannon Campbell, at catholicchap-
laincy@qub.ac.uk  *Please note, if you or a family member have studied at Queen’s or served as a 
member of staff, know that we consider you among our alumni and friends.   

National Board Safeguarding Review: The Irish Bishops’ Conference, along with the Association of 
Leaders of Missionaries and Religious of Ireland, have commissioned consultants, RSM Ireland, to un-
dertake a review of child safeguarding in the Catholic Church. One part of this review is to engage 
with survivors and victims of abuse, to seek their views on Church Safeguarding processes. Specifical-
ly, RSM would like to hear from survivors who have disclosed abuse within the last twenty years, to 
see what needs to be improved. For more information please contact: survi-
vor.consultation@rsmireland.ie 

Trócaire School Volunteers: Are you a retired teacher or someone who has experience presenting to 
groups of school children? Do you have a passion for making this world a better place, especially for 
the most vulnerable? Trócaire is looking for volunteers to support our School Talks Programme for 
Lent 2024 in the Clogher Diocese Area. If you think you have the right skills and experience and will 
have a few free hours during Lent, then we would love to hear from you! For more information call 
Casey Schell on 02890 808033 or email casey.schell@trocaire.org 

Minor Injury Unit at Monaghan Hospital (047 38835) hours have been extended – we are now open 
08.00 – 20.00 (Mon – Sun) Closed 25th & 26th December. We aim to see you as quickly as possible. 
Patients 5 years & over - We treat & X Ray as needed: Broken bones, Dislocations, Foreign bodies, 
Sprains & Strains, Wounds, Minor chest injuries, Minor scalds & burns, Facial & eye injuries. 

The next evening at Cahans Meeting House is Friday 19th  January at 8pm.  Dr Gerry Clinton will 
speak on 'light in the darkness', an evening considering rural mental health, of interest to everyone 
and for everyone. For more information see cahans.ie 
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